EXHIBIT

8
Jennifer Orozco 8
From: CarterFamily <carterzbr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 7:58 AM RECElVED
To: Jennifer Orozco
Subject: Re: FW: Greenbar Lot 15 drilling JulL 2 4 2024

Crook gounw
Community Deve!

Rob Carter 4

6404 SE Riverdance rd
Prineville OR 97754

On Wed, Jul 24, 2024 at 7:48 AM Jennifer Orozco <Jennifer.Orozco@crookcountyor.gov> wrote:
Good morning,

If you would like for this to be an exhibit, please return the email with your information (name
and contact information) in the email

From: CarterFamily <carterzbr@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 10:43 PM

To: Plan <plan@crookcountyor.gov>
Subject: Greenbar Lot 15 drilling

Many holes were drilled on February 8, 2023. No notices were given
for the extremely loud drilling machine. Dust was also an issue
without any regard to homeowners.

Are permits required to drill and/or survey for aggregate
resources? Im just wondering if the rules are being followed?



[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Disclaimer: Please note that the information in this email is an informal statement and shall not be
deemed to constitute final County action effecting a change in the status of a person’s property or
conferring any rights, including any reliance rights, on any person.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or
otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee or it appears from
the context or otherwise that you have received this e-mailin error, please advise me immediately by
reply e-mail, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments
from your system.

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]






